
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12TH: 
Our TEA is back! No classes today!  At 
10:30am. Come and enjoy a “high tea” with tea 
and refreshments. Sponsored and served by 
the Retired Teachers of the Diocese of San 
Jose. You must RSVP!   
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH:  
Happy Valentine’s Day!  
Preschool: Breakfast with Moms 10-10:30AM  
 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH: 
Sister Rachela will come to do health checks 
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH - FRIDAY 
FEBRUARY 22ND:  
Presidents’ Day and Winter Week: No classes 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH: 
Food Giveaway. Remember to bring your bags. 
Please try to be here before noon.  

SPECIAL THANK YOU!: 
Thank you to all the students who helped and 
cleaned the Center in the month of January.  
This year we will have a raffle at the end of the 
month just for the student volunteers who help. 
Each one will receive a ticket to participate in the 
raffle.    

What our world could use is more LOVE…all forms of LOVE. Let us all 

open our hearts to LOVE, to love those who love us, but also those others 

who need our love. Joyce Rupp wrote this beautiful reflection on love: 
 

We pray for… 

…love that draws us to friendship and fidelity. 
…love that leads us to kindness and compassion. 
…love that lures us toward the sacred and serene. 
…love that calls us to new vision and growth. 
…love that soothes our heartaches and gentles our pain. 
…love that sees worth in each human being. 
…love that believes in us and whispers with hope. 
…love that sings in the seasons and sighs in the wind. 
…love that taps on the door of forgiveness. 
…love that longs for peace among all humankind. 
…love that surprises and fills us with awe. 
…love that sings praise for the face of earth’s beauty. 
…love that offers the hand of warm welcome. 
…love that respects those who won’t come too near. 
…love that urges us to take risks and have courage. 
…love that goes out to those from afar. 
…love that embraces the shadow in us. 
…love that sheds the old skin and welcomes the new. 
…love that ripens our souls for the final journey home. 
 
May LOVE fill this month of February and fill us all the days of our lives. 

Preschool Message 
 

If you are like most parents. You want 
your child to be well prepared for suc-
cess at school. Did you know that 
learning to read is one of the most 
important skills that your child will need 
in order to succeed? Your mind, your 
support, your ideas and your love, are 
what your children need to reach their 
potential. Read to them and with them.   
 

February Preschool Themes: 
 

 Transportation 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Valentine’s Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Dental Health  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Healthy Food  
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Valentine’s Breakfast 
with Mom 

 

When: Thursday, February 14th 

Where: Preschool area 

Time: 10:00 to 10:30 

 

 


